
January 3, 2024

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Liliana Melnychuk

To Whom It May Concern,

I am honored to write this letter of recommendation for Liliana Melnychuk. As Founder of the US
Institute of Diplomacy and Human Rights (USIDHR), I meet many individuals who say they want to
make a difference. Liliana stands out for her unwavering dedication to creating real change.

I first met Liliana in March 2023 when she joined my Nonprofit Accelerator Mentorship program. I
was thoroughly impressed with her work ethic, determination, and focus. I was delighted to see her
establish her nonprofit organization, Navigator UA.

Since then, Liliana has completed several consultant training programs with USIDHR, including
Human Rights Education (Mar 27, 2023), Business Consulting (Oct 16, 2023), Digital Citizenship
(Oct 31, 2023), and Diplomatic Protocol and Etiquette (Nov 13, 2023).

During The Rebuilding Ukraine Forum - Bucharest in October 2023, Liliana showcased her true
passion. This high-level international event, co-hosted by USIDHR, brought together key
stakeholders from governments, the business sector, and civil society to discuss the challenges
faced by Ukraine in areas such as reconstruction, defense, and recovery. Liliana participated
enthusiastically, exchanging ideas, and discussing practical solutions for the sustainable
development of Ukraine.

Liliana established her nonprofit organization in response to Russia's invasion of Ukraine. However,
Navigator UA's main goal is to promote and raise awareness of human rights and mental health
issues through research, education, and support services.

Liliana's dedication to social impact is exemplary, and I am confident that she will continue to make a
significant difference in the future.

Sincerely,

Isabelle Vladoiu
Founder, US Institute of Diplomacy and Human Rights


